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U.S. EPR Design Certification Application – Response to RAI 611, Question 07.01-84 
 
Ref. 1: Email from George Wunder (NRC) to ZZ-DL-A-USEPR-DL, “U.S. EPR Final RAI Letter 611 RAI 

7259,” dated April 14, 2014. 
 
Ref. 2: Letter, Pedro Salas (AREVA Inc.) to Document Control Desk (NRC), “Closure Plan for U.S. EPR 

Design Certification Application - FSAR Group B and Group C Chapters,” NRC 14:012,  
March 20, 2014. 

 
In Reference 1, the NRC submitted Request for Additional Information (RAI) No. 611 to AREVA Inc. 
(AREVA).  In Reference 2, AREVA stated that a schedule for submitting a response to Question 07.01-84 
in RAI No. 611 would be established after receiving the final RAI.  The enclosed file, “RAI 611 Response 
US EPR DC.pdf,” provides a schedule, since a technically correct and complete final response to Question 
07.01-84 is not provided. 
 
The following table indicates the respective pages in the response document, “RAI 611 Response US EPR 
DC.pdf” that contain the response by AREVA to the subject question. 
 

Question # Start Page End Page 
RAI 611 – 07.01-84 2 3 

 
The schedule for a technically correct and complete response to Question 07.01-84 is provided below. 
 

Question # Response Date 
RAI 611 – 07.01-84 April 21, 2015 
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If you have any questions related to this information, please contact Len Gucwa by telephone at 
(434) 832-3466, or by e-mail at Len.Gucwa.ext@areva.com. 

Sincerely, 

cc: G. F. Wunder 
J. P. Segala 
Docket 52-020 
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